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7th September 2023 

Year 4 Residential Trip 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have some exciting news! Following a very successful Year 6 London trip this year, we are excited to 

announce that we have provisionally booked a Year 4 residential trip for April 2024! 

 

Prior to the Covid pandemic, children had the opportunity to attend a residential trip in year 4 and year 6. We are 

finally able to re-start the residential trips safely. 

 

We have carefully chosen a provider who can accommodate the whole of Year 4, to allow every child the 

opportunity to go.  

 

The children will visit PGL Newby Wiske Hall, Wednesday 17th – Friday 19th April 2024. See below for more 

details. 

 

The cost for the trip is £225 per child. We will require a £40 deposit to secure your child’s place, followed by the 

below instalments; 

 

£40.00 to be paid by Friday 6th October 2023 

£30.00 to be paid by Friday 3rd November 2023 

£30.00 to be paid by Friday 1st December 2023 

£30.00 to be paid by Friday 5th January 2024 

£30.00 to be paid by Friday 2nd February 2024 

£30.00 to be paid by Friday 1st March 2024 

£35.00 to be paid by Friday 5th April 2024 

 

All payments are non-refundable unless a place is cancelled under exceptional circumstances. In this case it will 

be refunded at the schools’ discretion. 

 

The trip is live on MCAS to book and make payments as outlined above. The £40 deposit, by Friday 6th October, 

will confirm your child’s place and parental permission for your child to attend.  

 

Please note - this is based on the anticipation that at least 40 children will be going on the trip. If we receive lower 

numbers than 40, the trip may have to be cancelled.  

Any children who do not attend the residential will be expected to attend school as normal. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like to discuss the trip in further detail, please contact Mrs Tintor or one of the 

Year 4 teachers. We would love as many children to attend as possible so no question, query or concern will be 

unnecessary.  

 



 

Here's where it all begins! 

Specially created for Year 4 (P5), our new residential Pioneers programme is the perfect introduction to PGL’s much-loved Multi-

activity adventures. 

On their first taste of outdoor learning, your pupils will experience an action-packed programme of amazing adventure activities 

and fun challenges designed to help build friendships, connect with teachers, and start them on their path towards independence. 

Everything has been thoughtfully matched to their ages and abilities and provides a safe and supportive environment in which to 

try new things, gradually challenge themselves and build their confidence. 

Our expert team provide all the reassurance and encouragement the children need to make sure their first trip away is full of fun 

and an amazing adventure they'll remember forever. 

 

 

What a typical PGL itinrary may look like 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


